I recently sent an E-Mail to you about the recall on this rifle still haven't...

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura) 11/1/2002 12:01:47 PM
Dear Mr. Simonsen,
We apologize for the delay in response. There is a recall on some Model
600 & 660 rifles. You can read the complete details regarding this recall
through the front page of our website or through the link
below:http://www.remington.com/Safety\_Modification\_Program/600\_660.htm

Customer (Scott Simonsen) 10/28/2002 8:39:49 PM
I recently sent an E-Mail to you about the recall on this rifle still
haven't heard anything yet. I also have a friend that has a Model 660 is
this part of the recall also. Thanks Scott Simonsen

